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From: Cooper Coker
To: Lawson, Yvonne; R4_Regional_Hearing_Clerk
Cc: Brooke-Davidson, Carrick; Cooper Coker
Subject: Docket No. TSCA-04-2024-6117(b)
Date: Wednesday, October 2, 2024 1:20:40 PM

Good afternoon.  We have requested our financial institution, United Bank, initiate a wire
transfer in the amount of $25,000.00, pursuant to the instructions given in the Consent
Agreement and Final Order executed in the above-referenced matter (Historic Charleston
Apartments, LLC).

We have been provided a fed tracking number for this request:  20241002E6B74K1C000201.

We will provide further information upon receipt from the bank.

Thank you,
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